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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Thank you to all of the parents and carers that came 

to our Parents’ Evenings this week these important 

meetings give you the chance to find out how well 

your child has settled into their new year group and 

the progress that they are making. Unfortunately, 

there were some parents and carers who made 

appointments and could not keep them. Please make 

contact with your child’s class teacher in order to 

reschedule your appointment. Mrs Powell our Chair 

of Governors was with me on Tuesday evening and it 

was fantastic to hear so many positive comments 

about your child’s progress, learning and 

engagement. The partnership between school and 

home is very important and means that we can make 

sure that our children are happy, settled and make 

the progress that they need to.  

Have a good weekend.  

Graham Almond - Headteacher 

Diary Dates:  

Tuesday 5th November 

Multi Skills Talent Day* 

Wednesday 6th November 

Year 3 Parents’ Lunch  

Thursday 7th, Friday 8th, Monday 11th November 

Book Fair in the School Hall 

Friday 8th November: 2.30pm 

Year 4 class assembly* (parents welcome) 

Friday 15th November 

Children in Need: Non Uniform Day (£1 donation) 

Tuesday 19th November 

Tag Rugby* 

Wednesday 20th November 

Sports Hall Athletics* 

*Letters to go out 

Book Fair 

The Book Fair will be in the school on Thursday and 

Friday this week and next Monday. Pop in to grab a 

bargain. Everyone that buys a book on Thursday and 

Friday will be given a raffle 

ticket to win a book voucher 

to spend at the Book Fair.  

Nuts in School 

Some of our children 

risk suffering a life 

threatening reaction to 

nuts – even by simply 

being in the vicinity of a 

nut. For this reason, we 

ask that no child bring 

any food items into school that contain nuts, even for 

their own consumption.  

Aldi Get Set to Eat Fresh 

We are on our second poster. 

We need 127 more stickers to complete it. Please 

keep asking for stickers and sending them into school. 

We can do it!   

Poppies 

Next week will be selling poppies 

in school if the children would like 

to bring a donation.  



          Chapel Champions - 1st November 

 Achievement Award Value Award: Organisation 

Reception  Bryony: working so hard on her Set 1 sounds.  Lacie: working hard to organise our                       

classroom resources.  

Year 1 Ruby: completing a Maths booklet at home 

and practising phonics.  

Blake: tidying up in an organised way.  

Year 2 Isaac: thoughtful contributions during our RE 

lessons this week.  

Rhianna: organising equipment needed for drawing 

large dinosaurs.  

Year 3 Jackson: creating an excellent ‘Eat Well’ plate 

in Science.  

Kian: not only being able to organise himself but 

others around him too.  

Year 4 Jack: his artwork and matching clay work.  Kristoffer: great organisation of his RE work.  

Year 5 Shannon: creating detailed clay canopic jars.  Fatima: carefully organising her learning on a daily 

basis.  

Year 6 Ethan: some fantastic creative ideas in his 

version of ‘Egyptian Cinderella’. 

Lexi: excellent organisation of team mates when 

choreographing a dance.  

Volleyball  

On Wednesday we sent two 

teams to the Volleyball 

tournament.  Unfortunately the 

tournament did not get finished 

due to some new organisational 

arrangements which meant the 

whole event over ran.  We are 

waiting to hear if the children are required to play 

any more games on a different date. As usual the 

children behaved superbly and demonstrated great 

sportsmanship.  

Thank you to Mr Borrell and Miss Appleton for taking 

the children.  

Head Lice 

Head Lice are a common issue 

in most schools. We currently 

have some children in school 

with Head Lice. We would like 

everyone over the weekend to check their child’s hair 

for head lice and if found treat them. This way we 

can make sure we are ‘lice free’. Thank you for your 

help.  

Family Learning 

On Thursday our Family Learning group met for the 

first time. The children and adults had a great time 

they read and then made 

props for the story of the 

Hungry Caterpillar. There 

are still some spaces if 

you would like to join us!   


